THE MUNICIPALITY OF CENTRAL ELGIN

Council Highlights

Thursday, August 24, 2023

Mischievous Cat Consulting

Strategic Planning

Council has given the green light for the
Strategic Planning process to resume,
collaborating with Mischievous Cat
Consulting. In addition, Councillors Conners
and Deputy Mayor Noble have been
appointed to participate in the associated
working group sessions. The strategic plan
sets out the goals and actions that the
Council plans to accomplish over the next
four years (2023 to 2027).

Elgin Group
Policing Agreement

Council approved the Elgin Group Policing
Agreement for an additional 2 years.

Rail Safety Week

Council passed a Proclamation in
support of Rail Safety Week

Steering Committees
Formed!

2024-2025 Budget

Council established a Steering
Committee for the 2024-2025
Budget and appointed Councillors
Graham and Halpin to serve on the
Committee.

Water/Wastewater
Financial Plan

Council established a Steering
Committee to support the
preparation of a
Water/Wastewater Financial Plan,
with Deputy Mayor Noble and
Mayor Sloan to serve on the
Committee.

Looking for more information on this meeting? Visit Civic Web or YouTube channel for more details


https://centralelgin.civicweb.net/Portal/MeetingInformation.aspx?Org=Cal&Id=1585
https://youtu.be/6LcLdj2NXI8
http://www.mischeviouscat.com/index.html

